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C//O Mark Hay

Pipe Technologies Ltd

PO Box 8109

New Plymouth

Reference for Sewer Rehabilitation
To Whom it May Concern

United Water International (UWI) has engaged Pipe Technologies Ltd (Pipe Tech) to undertake sewer
rehabilitation works on the Papakura District Council wastewater network.

To date Pipe Tech have successfully installed the following:
*  1400m of 150mm @ AM Liner (Fold and Form)
e 80m of 225mm @ AM Liner (Fold and Form)
e 120m of 150mm @ Sideliner (CIIPP epoxy)
e 15x 150mm structural patches (CIPP epoxy)

Pipe Tech have the products and the technical ability to provide the most suitable solution to address the
pipe rehabilitation problem.

Pipe Tech has always delivered on time and on budget. The team has a professional work ethic and we
have found them to be sensitive to our own and our customer’s needs. Pipe Tech take pride in their work
and operate confidently under their own standard operating procedures and health and safety policies.

They are particularly skilled in working with landowners and residents and maintaining a helpful
relationship for UWI.

A partnering agreement has recently been signed with Pipe Tech which is a reflection of the positive
relationship between our companies.

We have found Pipe tech to be a responsible and reliable contractor and we will not hesitate to utilize
their services in the future, or recommend them to others.

If there are any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 09 295 1585
Yours sincerely

United Water International

Craig Mills



